
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher  ●  Anne Eard ley 

Great Nor th  Road ●  Eaton Ford ●  S t  Neots  ●  Cambr i dgeshi re  ●  PE19 7GG 

01480 475972 ●  off i ce@crossha l l juni or .co.uk  ●  www.crossha l l juni or .co.uk  

Regi s te red i n Engl and & Wal es :  Company Number  7363875  

 

 

9th February 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Mother’s Day Lunches 

We would like to celebrate Mother’s Day with you and your family by inviting mums, step-mums, female 

guardians and grandmothers to have lunch with their child/ children/ grandchildren. 

 

Mother’s Day Lunches will take place Monday 4th March until Friday 15th March. 

 

If you would like to join your child for lunch, booking in advance is essential, please call the school office 

on 01480 475972 or email office@crosshalljunior.co.uk to arrange. 

 

Important Information 

 Please arrive by 12:10pm, ready for when lunchtime starts at 12:15pm. 

 An adult two course lunch costs £5.00, which must be paid on the day. 

 If your child alternates between packed lunch and school dinners, you must choose a day when 

your child has a school meal. 

 If your child brings a packed lunch every day, you will need to pay for your child’s school lunch 

along with yours on the day that you come in.  A child’s meal costs £2.50. 

 Please may you bring the exact cash as the school office keeps limited amounts of change. 

 

If your family is in receipt of free school meals and you would like to join your child, then the Mother’s Day 

lunch will be £2.50 on this occasion. 

 

We plan to also hold this event for Father’s Day in June!  Details to follow nearer the time. 

 

In general, parents/ grandparents are welcome to join their child/ children/ grandchildren for school 

lunch at any time during the school week by booking in advance via the school office. We have recently 

launched our new Meals Reward Card.  Each time you visit us for lunch, you will receive a stamp, and on 

your sixth visit you can enjoy a free meal.  It’s our way of saying thank you for supporting the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

CJS Office Team  
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